
   

  



 

Interested to learn more? 

 

Join ALNAP's webinar on 14 actions for humanitarians responding to COVID-19: 12 May 2020 | 

14:00-15:00 GMT+1 

The webinar will discuss and reflect upon the paper’s actions and the challenges and opportunities 

different humanitarian actors are facing when putting them into practice. The webinar will be 

chaired by Alice Obrecht, ALNAP's Head of Research and Impact, and will include the following 

panelists:   

 Linda Doull – Global Health Cluster Coordinator, World Health Organization (WHO) 
 Iman Khalil – Health Coordinator, Lebanon Office, International Medical Corps (IMC) 
 Barbara Lecq – Senior Humanitarian Adviser, Conflict, Humanitarian and Security 

Department, UK Department for International Development (DFID) 
 Neha Singh – co-author of the review and Co-Director of the Health in Humanitarian Crises 

Centre, London School of Hygiene and Tropical Medicine (LSHTM) 

 

From the Director's desk 

The rapid spread of COVID-19 is causing an unprecedented human crisis, affecting the lives and 

livelihoods of millions of people across the world. The response to the pandemic requires, more than 

ever, that decisions are guided by sound and reliable evidence. 

In this context, evaluation plays a crucial role, by providing decision makers with evidence and 

lessons learned from previous humanitarian crises, showing what worked and what did not work, so 

as to inform the response and recovery from the COVID-19 crisis. 

The global nature of the pandemic calls for a global response. This is why UNFPA Evaluation Office 

prioritizes joint and system-wide efforts, rather than the conduct of individual, agency-specific 

exercises. In particular, the Evaluation Office engages in the activities of the Inter-Agency 

Humanitarian Evaluation Steering Group and is an active member of the ALNAP (Active Learning 

Network for Accountability and Performance). 

ALNAP is a global network of NGOs, UN agencies, members of the Red Cross/Crescent Movement, 

donors, academics, and consultants dedicated to learning how to improve response to humanitarian 

crises. The network recently released a publication on the COVID-19 response, Responding to 

COVID-19: Guidance for humanitarian agencies. ALNAP has also set up a COVID-19 Response Portal, 

which provides useful tools, papers and lessons meant to inform planning and responding to the 

current pandemic. 

As the crisis evolves, UNFPA Evaluation Office will continue to play its full part in contributing 

evaluative evidence for an informed response. 

Marco Segone 

Director, UNFPA Evaluation Office 
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